
 

  

 

Dinner Church @ Giuseppe’s on February 4th  
 

We would like to extend an invitation for everyone to join us at Giuseppe’s Steel City 
Pizza Feb. 4th for “Dinner Church” at 6p! Make it a date night, an eat-out night, or 

Valentine’s Day event. We’d “love” to see you there! 

 

Support our First Church Preschool on February 5th  
 

We have scheduled our next Red Robin Night for February 5th! Please mark your 
calendars. Plan a date night or dinner with a group of friends to support our preschool. 

Mention First Church Pre-School and 20% of your bill returns to the school. 

 

Free Gospel Concert this February 6th. 
 

Chuck is currently a tenor singer in a gospel quartet in the Presley’s Music Show in 
Branson Missouri. He has been a member of The Blackwoods and The Navy’s Blue 

Jacket Choir. He and his wife enjoy traveling, in their off season, spreading the gospel 
through music. A love offering will be collected. 

 

Child Protection Policy Training Event on February 16th  
 

Our annual training for those who work with children and youth is on Feb 16th 
at 12:15p in the Fellowship Hall.  Lunch is provided for $3 a person.  The 
training will run for about 90 minutes.  Please RSVP today (QR Code). 

 

Last Chance to Register for the 2025 Confirmation Class 
 

The class is offered weekly for 8 weeks. For more information and to register, 
visit www.firstchurchpo.org/confirmation 

 

AARP Tax-Aide Now Available 
 

Appointments may be made online at taxaide.aarpfoundation.org, then click “Locate Sites 
Near Me” or call 386-287-1960. Tax preparation will be Tuesday and Thursday from 8:30-
12:30 beginning February 4. The church is allowing AARP the use of the fellowship hall 

so please do not call the church office as they have no information. 

 

Thrift Boutique News 
 

We are excited to announce that the Thrift Boutique just completed its most successful 
year ever! Thanks to you, this ministry recorded just over $200,000 in sales for 2024. We 

look forward to continuing to serve you in 2025. 

 

Mark Kisch, Jr. & Michelle DuCharme Baby Shower on February 15th  
 

Please, come join us as we celebrate Mark and Michelle's baby girl that is due March.  
The shower is February 15th in the Fellowship Hall. Time is 1pm-4pm. 

Baby Registry: BabyList.com under Michelle DuCharme 

 

144 Envelopes Fundraiser Is Happening Now! 
 

A fun fundraiser to help students is the 144 Envelopes Campaign.  Take an 
envelope off the giant board with a number on it. Whatever number you take is the 

amount you pledge.  We use these funds to cut the cost of camp and missions 
across the board for anyone who wants to go. Pledges need to be returned by 3/2. 

 

Our Church Group Is Going to see ‘SIX’ 
 

Our Social Needia Group & Church Community emphasized opportunities for 
community fellowship; so we’re meeting up on Feb. 22nd for this 7p 

show.  Purchase tickets at the QR code or Incoming Tide and coordinate with 
Janet if you want join for dinner beforehand. Tickets are $15 each. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904044BADA729A13-54591903-child
http://www.babylist.com/
https://teachtix.com/sprucecreek/six-teen-edition

